
Week Beginning 7th March 

This half-term our topic is; ‘Journeys’ 

 

 
Literacy 

Our Big Book this week is “Naughty Bus” and we will continue to 

share the journey photos that you have sent in.  We are using 

the photographs to write about a journey we have been on. In 

our phonics sessions we will be recapping /th/ai/igh/ and 

looking at the blends /mp/nt/.  

 

Mathematics 

In our numeracy sessions we will be learning to solve missing 

number problems and practising our number bonds to 5 and 10. 

  

Understanding the World 

In our session this week we be discussing the journeys we have 

been on and how we got to our destination.  

 

If you haven’t sent in a journey photograph yet please 

email it to enquiries@ecclesall.sheffield.sch.uk  
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